
Announcement for the first semester 2008 report 
 
 
26/08/2008 
Autohellas SA, would like to announce that investors can find in the company’s website 
(www.hertz.gr)) as well as in the Athens stock exchange’s website (www.ase.gr), a new First 
Semester 2008 Report, which includes additional information in the “Board of directors 
report” in relation to transactions with related parties, as well as a new Review report on 
interim Financial information by the certified Public accountant auditor.  
The above additions have no effect on the already published financial statements. 
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